
The Board of Commissioners office released the following road related
information:

COMMISSIONERS' WEEKLY REPORT
Friday, February 1, 2002

- - - - - - - - -
COUNTY ROADS DETERIORATE

Public Works Director, Aaron Suko, expresses his concerns over the toll
winter weather is taking on our County roads. Responding to high water, mud
and debris slides, downed trees, ice and snow is keeping your road crews
very busy. The moisture, the freezing temperatures and the winter traffic
are causing increased deterioration. The increased numbers and severity of
pot holes and edge drop-offs that are being created concern us. We have a
supply of cold patching material and have started making repairs, but it
will take a while to catch up. It will take even longer if we are diverted
to respond to additional storm events. We are working on the County roads to
make repairs as quickly as we can and ask all drivers to be alert and drive
safely."

- - - - - - - - -

(the above information was only a portion of the entire Weekly Report)
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